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CHEDRO III MEMORANDUM
No. 070, s. 2018

To : Presidents/Heads, Private and Public Higher Education Institutions

Subject : SEMINAR ON EARTHQUAKE ENGINEERING

: August 7, 2018Date
x x
This Office hereby informs and invites all concerned to the Seminar on Earthquake 
Engineering, with emphasis on industrial facilities and dams, on August 23, 2018, 8:00 AM to 
5:00 PM. The seminar is sponsored by the Civil Engineering Department of Angeles 
University Foundation, in collaboration with the International Geosynthetic Society - 
Philippines (IGS-Philippines). This will be held at Angeles University Foundation Professional 
Schools Building, Angeles City.

Said seminar will be conducted by Dr. Martin Wieland, the Chairman of the Committee on 
Seismic Aspects of Dam Design of the International Commission on Large Dams (ICOLD) and 
the Earthquake Committee of the Swiss Dam Society. Dr. Wieland is a senior dam and 
earthquake expert at Poyry Switzerland Ltd. in Zurich, Switzerland.

Target participants are Civil Engineers, Architects and Safety Engineers in the academe and 
industry.

A minimal fee of Php 500.00 will be charged each participant inclusive of seminar kit, snacks 
and lunch.

For more details, please contact:

Dr. Ruel V. Reyes
Assistant Dean, College of Engineering and Architecture 
Angeles University Foundation 
(045) 625-2888, loc. 1738, (0917)-513-4112 
Email address: reyes.ruel@auf.edu.ph

Participants from private higher education institutions should secure permission from their 
respective school presidents. Participants from State Universities and Colleges may charge 
their travel and other incidental expenses against their local funds subject to usual 
accounting and auditing rules.

Participation of all; concerned is voluntary.
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